
PROOFS: Call for Sponsors

About the PROOFS Workshop

PROOFS (http://www.proofs-workshop.org/) is a one-day workshop focused on the topic
of “Security Proofs for Embedded Systems”. The goal of the PROOFS workshop is to promote
methodologies that increase the confidence level in the security of embedded systems.

An important objective for PROOFS is to bridge the gap between the topics of concrete
implementation-level security and formal methods. This allows to pave the way to security by
clarity design methodologies for embedded systems.

PROOFS Venue

The fourth edition of the PROOFS workshop will take place at Saint-Malo, on September 17th,
2015, i.e. the day after the CHES workshop, in the same venue.

Related events are:

• FDTC, the workshop on “Fault Detection and Tolerance in Cryptography”: Sunday
September 13th;

• CHES, the workshop on “Cryptographic Hardware and Embedded Systems”: Sunday
September 13th – Wednesday September 16th.

Call for Sponsors

The steering committee of PROOFS welcomes sponsors to support this event.
Depending on the level of support the benefits can include:

• the registration fee for one delegate,

• the possibility to exhibit a poster in the conference’s room,

• the advertisement of sponsorship on the PROOFS’s web page and in the proceedings

• the inclusion of information about your company/institution in the proceeding bag,

• and, if requested, the printing of your logo on the proceeding bag.

If you are interested in a sponsorship, please contact the local chair Prof. Jean-Luc Danger:

• Email: jean-luc.danger@TELECOM-ParisTech.fr

• Phone: +33 1 45 81 81 17

http://www.proofs-workshop.org/
http://conferenze.dei.polimi.it/FDTC15/
http://www.iacr.org/workshops/ches/ches2015/

